
11 May 2017 

Submission to the Therapeutic Goods Administration in relation to classification of homeopathic 

medicines 

To whom it may concern, 

I wish to express my view on the classification of homeopathic medicine:  

 I strongly oppose Option 4, which seeks to classify homeopathic medicine as a non-

therapeutic good. 

 I strongly support Option 1 – the continued classification of homeopathic medicine as a 

therapeutic good, with no restrictions to access.  

 I support option 2. 

 I oppose option 3. 

My view is based on my personal experiences with homeopathic treatment.  I have treated 

numerous ailments for myself and my family with homeopathic remedies, which I have obtained 

both under direction of a homeopath and over the counter from a pharmacy.   

The benefits of this type of treatment include its lack of side effects and its amazing ability to 

promote healing naturally using the bodies’ own immune system. 

I am not sure of the reason for this investigation of options, but anecdotally, I can tell you that I have 

had nothing but positive results from the use of homeopathy and I cannot understand why, just 

because these goods are not produced by a pharmaceutical company, they are being considered to 

be non-therapeutic. They are nothing but therapeutic, with no side effects, unlike most conventional 

pharmaceutical products. 

Please take my submission into earnest consideration in your deliberations,  

Yours Sincerely 

 

 

  

 

 




